

① Look at the pitures and match.

1. do homework

A.



2. brush teeth

B.



3. get up

C.



4. have lunch

D.



5. have a shower

E.



6. have dinner

F.



7. go to bed

G.



8. go to school

H.



9. have breakfast

I.



10. watch television

J.



② Look at the pictures and complete with the activities from the box

go to school - have breakfast - have lunch -
have dinner - go to bed

①



②



③



④



⑤



① Read the text again and write "TRUE" or "FALSE".



MY DAY

Hello! My name is Nico. I am eleven years old. I live in Buenos Aires, Argentina. This is my typical day. I get up at 7 o'clock in the morning. I brush my teeth and I have a shower. Then, I have breakfast, I go to school and I have lunch with my friends at 1 o'clock. In the afternoon, I do my homework and watch television. Finally, I have dinner at 10 o'clock and I go to bed at 11 o'clock.

- a. Nico is twelve years old. _____
- b. He lives in Córdoba. _____
- c. He gets up at seven o'clock. _____
- d. He has a shower before breakfast. _____
- e. He has lunch with his friends at school at two o'clock. _____
- f. He does his homework and plays videogames _____
- g. He has dinner at ten o'clock. _____

READ THE TEXT AND CHOOOSE THE CORRECT OPTION.



Hi! I'm Emma. I'm 11 years old. I live in Quebec, Canada. I've got a big sister. Her name is Zoe and she's 16. I've got long brown hair and big green eyes. Zoe has got short blond hair and green eyes.

My daily routine is different now in quarantine.

I get up very early in the morning. At 8 o'clock I have breakfast with my family and then I meet with my teachers online. I have lessons everyday. On Mondays, I have maths and English. On Tuesdays, I have French and P.E. On Wednesdays, I have art and music. I have a busy week.

I have lunch at 1 o'clock and I do my homework at half past three. I help in the kitchen a lot. I love cooking. I can cook very well.

My mum is a gardener, she waters the plants and mows the lawn. We have dinner at 7 o'clock and watch tv. At 9 o'clock, I play online games with my friends. I go to bed at half past ten.

- | | |
|---|--|
| 1. How old is Emma? | a) 12 b) 11 |
| 2. Where does she live? | a) Canada b) The USA |
| 3. How old is Emma's sister? | a) 18 b) 16 |
| 4. Does Emma have breakfast at 8 o'clock? | a) Yes, she does b) No, she doesn't |
| 5. When does she have English lessons? | a) On Mondays b) On Tuesdays |
| 6. What time does she have lunch? | a) at 1 o'clock b) at 12 o'clock |
| 7. Does she help in the kitchen? | a) Yes, she does b) No, she doesn't |
| 8. What's her mum's job? | a) She's a chef b) She's a gardener |
| 9. What time does she have dinner? | a) at 8 o'clock b) at 7 o'clock |
| 10. What does she do at 9 o'clock? | a) She plays volleyball b) She plays online with friends |

Now it's your turn. Write your daily routine.

Use these verbs (get up, have breakfast, have lunch, have a shower, do homework, watch tv, play ... , have dinner, go to bed, help in the kitchen, help in the garden, make the beds, lay the tableetc.

Include these phrases: in the morning, in the afternoon, at night.
Don't forget to write the time. ex: at three o'clock.